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California’s COVID-19 Workplace Standards Require Strict
Protocols

News

1.08.21


California recently adopted emergency standards enforced by Cal/OSHA that require employers to

take stringent measures to protect their employees from COVID-19 in the workplace. SHRM recently

spoke with Hannah Sweiss about the new standards. Among the new standards are: notice

requirements, testing obligations and pay requirements. Because of the strict new deadlines for

notifying employees of a case within the workforce, Hannah says employers should prepare

template notices that can be dispersed quickly.

To read the article, visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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